Mr. Ralph A. Pineda NAVY KENGUE OF THE UNITED STATES Apartado 816 28080 MADRID

Dear Mr. Pineda,

Thank you very much for your letter of 17th of January and thank you too for the time you lost replying to my previous letter.

I shall arrange my plans to be in Menorca the 1rst, 2nd and 3rd of June.

I will be delighted to have a luncheon in Mongofre for as many of you as possible. I will deal withethe United States Consul, Mr. Jim Maps about such luncheon.

Dear Mr. Pineda, you write that you intend to be in Menorca **AT THE LA**te part of Febuary or the first part of Ma**t**ch to coordinate all the ativities. I will not be in Menorca then but I will instruct Mr. Maps about my point of you and the number of your people we are able to attend in Mongofre.

I don't know if Su Alteza Real, el Principe de Asturias, well stay with you at the hotel. Pleae let Him know that Mongofre is at His entire disposition if He wants to stay with us.

We might have in Mongofre too the principal of the United States Naval League.

I leave Menorca on Febuary 7th and I will be back on March 25th. Con afecto, le envio un fuerte abrazo.

